
NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE  
OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR  

BETHLEHEM LANDFILL COMPANY 
CONDITIONAL USE APPLICATION 

 
 

  The conditional use hearing scheduled for 

Friday, March 24, 2023 at the Lower Saucon 

Township Building concerning the Bethlehem Landfill 

Company for property located at 2335 Applebutter 

Road has been continued.  The next hearing in this 

matter will be held on Thursday, March 30, 2023 at 

9:00 a.m. at the Lower Saucon Fire Rescue 

(formerly SE-WY-CO) building located at 3621 Old 

Philadelphia Pike, Bethlehem, PA 18015. 


